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Legislative redistricting map court decision upholds predetermined 

election results 

 

SALEM, Ore. – House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) released the 

following statement in response to the court decision to deny petitions against the 

legislative redistricting map passed by House and Senate Democrats on party lines. 

“This court decision approves a legislative redistricting map that predetermines election 

results for the next decade. Democrats have significantly reduced competition by 

picking which party will represent most House or Senate districts. That’s not a real 

choice for Oregonians. That’s gerrymandering.” 
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